
From: George Rayson [mailto:George.rayson@wspa.co.uk]  
Sent: 04 November 2019 10:06 
To: James Neave 
Cc: wspa@emailmyjob.com 
Subject: RE: J002999 Kilmarnock Farm - WSCC/041/19 - JN re re-submission and fee - 11 10 19 
 
Hi James  
 
I can confirm that we have been instructed to withdraw the current application, and we will submit a 
fresh “temporary Use” application.  
 
 
Kind Regards  
 
George Rayson  
Planner  
(BSc Hons) 
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